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FIREFIGHTERS ON SCENE OF COMMERCIAL STRUCTURE FIRE 
 

SUFFOLK, Virginia (December 2, 2015) Suffolk Fire & Rescue crews are 

currently on the scene of a commercial structure fire in the 1500 block of Holland 

Road/Route 58. 

 

Emergency Communications received the call at 9:13 p.m. and the first units 

arrived on scene at 9:21 p.m.   

 

Upon arrival firefighters found heavy smoke showing from the Miller Mart portion 

of the combined single story structure also including an Arby’s restaurant.  All 

employees and patrons had evacuated prior to their arrival.  There were no 

injuries. 

 

Responding units include Engines 1, 2 and 4, Ladders 3 and 5, Rescue 1 and 6, 

Medic 1, Battalion 1 and EMS-1.   

 

Suffolk Police are also on scene. 

 

The cause of the fire is currently under investigation. 
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